
TBRA  Working Group Meeting
On-line
10th October 2020

Attendees:

Kathy Mansfield (Chair), John Orr, David Lee, Anthonia Lifu, Cliff Green

Apologies were received from:
Sheila Taylor, Rosemary Englander, Derek and Terry

1. Minutes and Matters arising from Minutes of 9 September

Items not covered by later scheduled items were

1. Video production by John is pending, no longer to be tracked

2. Bank signatory details are with Bank

3. Secretary role, no developments. Please consider possibilities

4. Minutes are updated, published, and circulated

5. Target date for Kathy to create letter on Planning White paper set as 19 
Oct. 

KM

2. Treasurer report. 

Treasurer reported she agrees with the bank statement. Figures to be circulated in 
writing

The Accounts spreadsheet is still not available to Anthonia as she is using an 
Apple computer, and the format is Microsoft.  

AL

3. Grants update/Summer activities. 

New laptop for treasurer proposed and agreed. Possibility of additional funding co
be investigated – David Tavener (GHRA) had found some funding for his RA.

Kathy to specify and get from John Lewis, possibly consulting Which

Christmas funding- if the WCC funding can be carried through to next year, then  
the MKC funding could fund Christmas.

Christmas plans are

• No pantomime

• Santa tour round estate to take place. John to clarify with WCC what 
should happen about a sleigh

• No decision yet on Santa grotto

ST

KM

ST

JO

4. Book table. 

Team of 5 people are keeping it tidy. Appears to be self-substaining.

Cliff will investigate a better bookcase. CG
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5. Printing. 

The quote of £70 is about half our internal current costs. Therefore, we should use
the council print facility, and keep, at present to the same format. Lead time needs 
to be determined, and effect of schedule for production.

RE

6. Regeneration and Estate Renewal. 

All of Fullers Slade Steering Group resigned in protest at the lack of 
communication from MKC

RoRE is now officially “Residents of Renewal Estates”, not “Residents of 
Regeneration Estates”. Will Rysdale, the MKC officer in charge of Housing 
Delivery, will be guest speaker at the next meeting on 6th November 

The new Regeneration Strategy proposes “Estate Residents Forums” instead of 
Steering Groups. RoRE will submit some change proposals in this area to the 
strategy approval at Delegated Decisions on 20 October.

The RoRE submission on the Planning White paper is being finalised. 

7. The Bridge. 

The limited response to The Bridge was discussed. It is very difficult to get any 
response from readers.

Items suggested were

 Article from TBRA chair – John

 Gardening advice – Ron

 poems from Derek – halloween or Guy Fawkes/fireworks

 George at Post office become 80 in February (not this edition)

 dates, subject to change if we use MKC printing service, are

TBRA meeting: 29 Oct

Distribution: 26 Oct

material to Editor: 23 Oct 

JO

Ron

DL

8. Environmental update. 

No report available

Anthonia has problems with her back garden access affected by trees

9. Any Other Business. 

No items

10. Next meetings:

TBRA 7.30PM 29 October 2020 

WG 7:00pm 11 November
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TBRA 7:30pm 26 November

The meeting place is booked for the regular TBRA meetings to avoid losing the 
slot

Meeting closed at 20:20

3 | P a g e


